
Gore Public Schools – APR ESSER II  

Plan Use of Funds 

 

Gore Schools has been meeting to address the needs of the district to 

best utilize the APR ESSER III funds over the next three years.  We are 

focusing on now and the future to provide the best plan for the districts 

academic, technology, facility and faculty success.  The following is a list 

of how the district is planning for the future.  

 

20% of funds to provide, sustain and improve: 

• Summer school programs 

• Before/after school 

• Elementary counselor 

• School based worker  

 

Remaining balance of funds spent over three years:  

• SPED testing services, equipment needs, staffing 

• Professional Development opportunities 

• Technology (classroom, teacher, administrative, student)  

• Curriculum 

• SEL programs, Mental health service, support and staff 

• Family outreach and support services 

• Facility repairs and improvements 

• School safety and security  

• Salaries and stipends for new and existing staff 

• Route Buses to replace old, outdated, current inventory 



• Districtwide supplies for cleaning, sanitizing, and training of staff 

• Student enrichment, attendance tracking, support for virtual 

students and their families  

• Construction and remodel facilities to Respond and Reduce 

exposure to COVID 19. 

 


